
 

 

 

Skills Day at Oxford Falls 

 

SPX Cricket started our season last Sunday, with the Cricket Skills Day at Oxford Falls. Under the 

guidance of the Cricket Appeal and ISA coaches, the boys enjoyed fielding drills and a nets session 

and are ready for training this week, with the district teams starting their season on 8th September. 

We are expecting to have the teams organised and communicated by next Monday (3rd), so please 

keep an eye on your emails for further details. 

 


